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Tim Crockett <tim@crockettengineering.com> Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 3:56 PM
To: Patrick Zenner <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>

Pat,

I would like to take this opportunity to request that item 109-2022, the PD Development Plan for Bluff Creek Estates, Plat
8 that is scheduled to be heard before the Planning and Zoning Commission on March 24 be tabled until April 7, 2022. 
Due to the status of a few outstanding issues with this PD Plan, we do not believe that it is quite ready to move forward in
the approval process. 

 

Please review this request and let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thanks,

Tim

 

Tim Crockett, P.E.
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